
 Year One News 

Friday 12th July 

 English 
This week we wrote a recount of our 

record-breaking attempts from last week. 

We used time conjunctions, wrote in the 

first person and focused on adding ‘est’ to 

words as well, e.g tallest tower. Some 

children challenged themselves to add 

extra detail. 

                            

                                     

 

                

 
                          

                                                         

Phonics 
In phonics this week we continued to 

learn our Switch it sounds. We looked 

at: y (try), y (crystal), ou (soup), ch 

(chef), ch (chorus). 

Please see separate Supersonic Phonics 

newsletter for more information.    

                                                                                                       

Maths  

In maths this week we have been 

recognising and learning the value of 

different coins and notes, as well as 

counting in 2s, 5s and 10s using coins.  

                                    
 
            

 

 

           

Dates for your diary 
 

19th July – last day of school  

4th September – children return to school 

25th September (3:15) – FOSSA AGM 

meeting  

Geography 
To finish off our map work, this week we 

recapped on what a key is used for on a 

map and created our own maps of the 

classroom, adding a key.  

 

                             

PE  
We have been finishing off our PE learning 

this year by looking at fitness. This week 

tied in nicely with our record breaking 

when we had a go at different sporting 

challenges and then tried to improve by 

beating our time.  

Science 
In science this week we explored the 

final one of our 5 senses; smell. We 

smelled different scents, discussed if we 

liked them or not and thought of 

different words to describe them. There 

were very split opinions on some of the 

strong smells!  

FOSSA are holding their AGM meeting 

after school on 25th September. The 

money raised by FOSSA is invaluable to 

the school and the children’s learning. 

Without your support, they won’t be able 

to run next year, so please go along to the 

meeting if you can.  

Please don’t forget to send in a 

cardboard box, no bigger than a 

shoebox, for our DT project next week.    

Please send in a carrier bag with your 

child’s name on at the beginning of next 

week if you are able to, so that we can 

send some of their work home. 


